
            
               

               

            January 3, 2024 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

We are so very excited to begin Preschool registration for the 2024-2025 school year.  I am excited about our 

upcoming year and look forward to working with each of you.  I still can not believe it’s time to start 

registration for the upcoming year!    We will be offering classes for 1 year olds through pre-kindergarten 5 year 

olds. Applications will be accepted on a first-come-first-served basis.  Space is limited as we try to keep 

good child-to-teacher ratios.  Typically, we offer a 4:1 ratio for our 1 year olds, a 6:1 ratio for the two year olds 

and a 8:1 ratio for our 3 and 4 year old classes.  Eligibility for enrollment is based on the North Carolina 

Public School cut-off date of August 31st.   
 

Our monthly tuition is listed on the registration form.  Registration fees are due at the time of registration and are 

non-refundable unless you are moving out of town or major health reasons.  
 

This year a registration fee of $160 will be per family.  We will only be collecting one registration fee per family 

as this will help our families with multiple students attending preschool.  If you look at the registration form you 

can see we have made some changes to the tuition fees.  With that being said, we are upping the amount to help 

with us taking over snacks, that means you will NO longer have to take the snack bag home and have to hassle 

with all of that!   

 

We will continue to be offering “Letterland” phonics program for our 4’s.  This is a great program that 

introduces letter phonics to your child and prepares them for the path of learning to read.  We have had a lot of 

success with this program and the children love it.  
 

Also, for this upcoming year we will be offering this to our 3 & 4 year old classes, we will continue to offer our 

“Lunch Bunch” program.  One day a week after school our 4 year olds can bring their lunch and stay until 1:00 

pm.  This allows them to practice eating lunch in a group setting and managing a lunch box.  This is great 

preparation for Kindergarten.  The cost of this program will be $20 per month.  Enrollment for this will be at 

Open House in August. 

Please feel free to contact me at 704-872-0540 with any questions or to schedule a tour. You may drop off your 

registration at the Preschool during the week or mail it to 801 Henkel Road, Statesville, NC 28677.  Our Open 

House will be Thursday, August 29th and the first day of school will be Tuesday, September 3rd.   We look 

forward to a great year at Trinity Preschool! 
 

               

       Thank you for sharing your child with us! 

 
 
 
       Amanda Goodman  

       Director 


